
Wyanett Township 

 Regular Monthly Meeting  

Minutes  – Oct.  12, 2021  

 

Call to Order– 8 PM – by chairman Ken Murray - Flag Pledge. Dennis 

Haubenschield and Cathy Lundeen were absent. Travis Wood, Linda Hass, Barb 

Prince and Carla Selix were present. 

Minutes – 9-14-21  were read by Linda, motion to approve by Ken, 2nd – Travis, 

passed. 

Treasurer’s Report – Ken so moved, Travis 2nd not to read all entries. Passed.  

Carla gave the report, Ken motioned to approve  with Travis 2nd  passed. Cathy 

arranged for the CD’s due on 10/12 and 10/17 to renew at 0.150 interest for 6 

months when all the CD’s come due. Bremer is going back to pledges. Brian will 

talk to the board about this at our Nov. meeting. 

Visitors  -  4 – Jeremy Wood with update on building insulation job. 

 Tiffany Detterman and Allan Kolzur presented the board with a sign for 2021 

Outstanding Conservationist from the Isanti Soil and Water Conservation District. 

The award is for the rain garden put in at our beach location. The Town Board will 

be recognized at the MN Association of Soil and Water Conservation Districts 

2021 Annual Convention on Tuesday, Dec. 14, 2021. They requested a board 

photo be taken at our Nov. 9th meeting be sent to them. 

Larry Lindquist reported a muskrat hole by the access. Travis will check it out. He 

inquired about the American Rescue Funds and how our township might spend it. 

 

Old Business  -   

$309 – dust coating on 357th – Linda sent bill to Matthew Enhart but he has not 

paid. Travis will stop by to see if he can collect the money. 

 

New Business –  



Beach report for 2021 – Loss of $529.73 more details left to update after final 

costs are tallied. 

Travis reported Dalbo Fire Dept. bingo was a success.  

Ken gave an update from the Princeton Fire Board meeting. 

Ken asked Linda to let Dennis know we would like a broadband update Nov. 9th. 

 

Checks # 7574   thru 7589  approved on motion by Ken with 2nd byTravis. 

Motion to Adjourn  at 9 p.m. by Ken, 2nd by Travis, passed. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

 

 

Linda Hass, Clerk 

 

 

 


